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NOTICE OF AWARD

30 September 2019

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution No.
IMP - 244 - 19 the Department is awarding the procurement of services for the conduct
of the 2019 Mandatory Continuing Legal Education (MCLE) Seminar for the lawyers in
the DFA to the University of the Philippines (UP) Law Center - Institute for the
Administration of Justice (IAJ), in the total amount of Six Thousand Six Hundred Pesos
(PhP 6,600.00) only per participant, for a thirty-six (36) unit course or a total of Four
Hundred Sixty-Two Thousand Pesos (PhP 462,000.00) only, for seventy (70) participants,
including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

J EDUAR MALAYA
Undersecretary for Administration and
Head of the Procuring Entity

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES (UP) LAW CENTER -
INSTITUTE FOR THE ADMINISTRATION OF JUSTICE (IAJ)
Bocobo Hall, Diliman,

Quezon City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4060



